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EBGL Article 18 Proposal - Summary of changes



NGESO invites responses to this consultation by 17:00 Monday 28th October 2022. The responses to the specific consultation questions (below) or any other aspect of this consultation can be provided by completing the following form. Please note that responses submitted after this time may not be counted.

Please complete this form regarding the proposal titled: EBGL Article 18 Mapping: Static Firm Frequency Response. The proposal contains proposed updates to the Static Firm Frequency Response (SFFR) service and subsequent changes to FFR Standard Contract Terms 
Please return the completed form (word version) to: box.europeancodes.electricity@nationalgrideso.com
	  Respondent
	

	  Company Name
	

		Does this response contain confidential information? If yes, please specify. 



	



	
	Release 1 – frequency response reform

	No.
	Question
	Answer

	1
	Do you have any comments on the proposed changes to the Service Terms for Static FFR?

Please provide rationale.

	

	2
	Do you have any comments on the proposed changes to the FFR Standard Contract Terms regarding the removal of references to the Static Service
	

	3
	Do you have any comments on the highlighted mapping for the Static FFR Service?

	

	4
	Do you have any other comments on the proposed changes to Static FFR?
	

	5
	Additional question regarding day ahead Static FFR Service
We are proposing to run the Static FFR auction in advance of the DC, DM, DR auctions (provisional time 11am). Do you have any comments on this proposal? 
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